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Absolutely. Thank you.
Participants: Kaitlin Stinnett, South Carolina State Parks
at 15:12:58 on 7/26/2021 UTC

Account: South Carolina State Parks Content type: Facebook Page - Message threads

Kaitlin Stinnett
at 16:50:27 on 7/24/2021 UTC
Hi all! I saw your post about the two headed turtle you found and released. That
is wild!! I am a Meteorologist in Charlotte, North Carolina - May I post your photo
on my page “Kaitlin Wright Meteorologist” with full credit to you? I will tag your
page!

South Carolina State Parks
at 16:50:28 on 7/24/2021 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 15:12:58 on 7/26/2021 UTC
Absolutely. Thank you.

http://www.SouthCarolinaParks.com/

